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NEWSLETTER 
RUSHEY GREEN 

24 June 2022 

We are now on a 3 week count down to the End of Term 

and Summer holidays, but the learning certainly hasn't 

stopped….. 

 

Our lessons and activities only gets better as the sun comes 

out and excitement grows:  
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GHANA CLASS 
R2 has been working on Superheroes 

We have been doing some activities related to the topic, like making          

superhero masks or bracelets.  

They have been  

making different 

 recycled  

instruments out of 

bottles and boxes.  

The children have also been learning to double 

numbers until five (“double 1 is 2”.2 is made from 

1“) using rekenreks to help them. They have been 

also learning about even and odd numbers.  

During our forest school session,              

the children have continued to enjoy     

exploring the area and the environment. 

 

last week we read the story “Super Daisy” 

which the children loved and they have done 

“super” writings about it.  

First of all, they had to go and find some natural                

resources to put in their bottles, like sticks or stones. And 

then, let the fun begin! 
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CHINA CLASS 
This term we have been very busy in  

China Class.  You may remember our Pudding Lane Great Fire 

Workshop….. 

In English, we wrote a 

recount of our amaz-

ing drama workshop experience. Here 

are some of our story maps and writing.  

In RE we have been learning about Hindu festivals and        

weddings. 

We created a comic strip about the story of Rama and Sita. 

We also designed a Hindu wedding invitation and some 

henna patterns for our hands. 
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BRAZIL CLASS 
This term in Science, Brazil Class has been immersed in learning about plants  

In English we have been 

learning about persuasive 

texts, their purpose and     

language techniques used to  

convince a targeted audience.  

They have read and analysed persuasive letters,        

advertisements and posters, identifying the author's 

use of emotive and persuasive language, rhetorical 

questions and facts to support opinions.  

They have developed technical language 

to name parts of a plant and describe the 

process of photosynthesis.  

Students have displayed their knowledge 

through diagrams and flowcharts, and have 

drawn conclusions to investigations on polli-

nation and transpiration.  

Students enjoyed brainstorming and presenting their ideas on why students 

should have more playtime and the importance of being sustainable at home and 

at school.  
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YEAR 6 
The  last Summer half term will be a busy one for year 6’s as they’re getting ready for their 

next destinations…. 

 TFL Zip Oyster Card for children aged between 

 11-15 years. 

 All students going to secondary school will need 

this card to travel   using public transport. 

https://tfl.gov.uk/fares/free-and-discounted-

travel/11-15-zip-oyster-photocard   

They will be working hard on the finishing touches of 

their end of year play.  

Showings of the play start 12th July 2022 and 9.30am 

The RGSA and class 

teachers are working 

hard to organise an 

EPIC send off for the 

year 6’s.  

Including an end of 

year disco…. 
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Rushey Green Community 
Rushey Green hold Governor meetings three times a year, and 

committee members meet three times a year. 

We are now recruiting Parent  

Governors. We are looking for representatives from 

across the school  community.                   

If you believe you can make a              

positive contribution to school life.  

Please send your expression of                

interest for the attention of  

Lisa  Williams, Headteacher to   

admin@rusheygreen.lewisham.sch.uk   

Responsibilities 

A Governing Body’s responsibilities cover three key areas: 

1.To provide a strategic view 

• focus on the future, set appropriate objectives. 

• develop a strategic framework and policies to achieve these objectives. 

 

2.To be a ‘critical friend’ 

• offer support and constructive advice. 

• be a sounding board for ideas, ask challenging questions when necessary. 

 

3.To ensure accountability of the school. 

• ensuring that the school delivers good quality education. 

• monitoring the school’s overall performance. 

• ensuring the school complies with its statutory and legal responsibilities. 
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WEEKLY REMINDERS 
MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

 . A video of the 

Young Voices 

concert at the 02  

is available to 

purchase (£9.99) 

from www.yv22

film.co.uk  

R3 

Assembly 

9.00-9.30am 

6Ca 

Assembly 

9.00-9.30am 

Breakfast club: 7.45am – 8.45am. £5.50 per morning.   

After school club: 3.15pm – 6pm. £12 per afternoon.   

For more information, please contact:                                                                 

Jo on 07732 305454 or  email admin@superkidsclub.co.uk 

Can we have give a gentle reminder about 

school drop off  gates open at 8.45am And 

pick up gates open at 3.10pm. 

Children should not be dropped off earlier 

and left unattended on the playground. 

 

 

 

A reminder about leave: 

Holidays during term-time will not be 

authorised. 

The 6 week summer holiday  is  fast       

approaching which means a lovely         

opportunity to take family trips away. 

Days off for illness and exceptional        

circumstances must be reported to the 

school office. 

WC: 27/06 

Claim all  

lost          

belongings 

before the 

end of term 

from          

reception. 

mailto:admin@superkidsclub.co.uk
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SUMMER 2ND HALF TERM 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  13th    14th    15th    16th    17th  

Assessment 

week begins: 

year 1,3 ,4 ,5 

   

  

 

   

Saturday 18th 

Choir event in 

Mounts field 

park. 

  20th    21st    22nd    23rd    24th  

  

Make Music 

Day! 

   

 2G Class  

Assembly  

9-9.30am 

 

 3M Class 

Assembly 

9-9.30am 

 

  27th    28th    29th    30th    1st  

      

R3 Class  

Assembly  

9-9.30am 

 

 

 

 

 6CA Class  

Assembly  

9-9.30am 

 

Choir event St 

Dunstan's Big 

sing 

JUNE 

Can we have give a gentle reminder about school drop off  gates          

open at 8.45am And pick up gates open at 3.10pm. 

Breakfast club: 7.45am – 8.45am. £5.50 per morning.   

After school club: 3.15pm – 6pm. £12 per afternoon.   

 For more information, please contact: Jo on 07732 305454  
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  4th    5th    6h    7th    8th  

 Meet the new 

teacher week 

 

 

 

 

 

 Reception  

parents meeting 

9.15-10am and 

 2-2.45pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Choir event 

Song Fest  

Concert-

Sedghill school. 

 

Reception Stay 

and play 

 9.15-10.15am 

 

Reports go out 

 

 1T Class  

Assembly  

9-9.30am 

 

Reception Stay 

and play 

 9.15-10.15am 

 

 

 

 3B Class  

Assembly  

9-9.30am 

 

 

 

 

 

  11h    12th    13th    14th    15th  

  

 R3 Nigeria class 

trip to Forster 

Park 

Year 6 End of 

year Production 

9.30am and 2pm 

 

 R2  Ghana class 

trip to Forster 

Park 

 

 

 

R1 Somalia class 

trip to Forster 

Park 

 

Nursery Class  

Assembly  

9-9.30am 

 

 5CU Class  

Assembly  

9-9.30am 

 

 

Sports Day 

 

 

 

  

18th

    19th    20th    21st    22nd  

      

 2E Class  

Assembly  

9-9.30am 

End of School 

Year  

1pm Finish 

 

 Beginning 

of 6 weeks 

Summer 

Holiday  
School Closed  

to students 

 

JULY 
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Silver rights award 
RUSHEY GREEN 

 

Rights Respecting Schools  

 

We are extremely pleased to announce that our school has been 

awarded the Silver Rights Respecting School Award by UNICEF 

UK. 

 

The Award recognises achievement in putting the United Nations 

Convention on the Rights of the Child at the heart of a school’s plan-

ning, policies and practice. A Rights Respecting School is a commu-

nity where children’s rights are learned, taught, practised, respected,   

protected and promoted.  
 

We believe in the importance of putting children’s rights at the heart 

of a school. As a school, we are proud to have achieved Silver and 

the positive impact teaching rights has had on our pupils and the 

school as a whole.  

 

Thank you to all our children and staff for their hard work and 

thank you to the community  for your continued support. 
 

https://www.unicef.org.uk/rights-respecting-schools/
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GOOD TO KNOW 
SAFEGUARING 

Pastoral Manager & Designated safeguarding lead 

Miss Stacey McIntosh 

Learning mentor: Miss  Lena Johnstone  

SENCO: Ms Annisha Thomas 


